
OBITUARY 

It is with deep regret that I report the death of Alistair Thorn, a young scientist of 
great distinction. Alistair was a valued member of the Editorial Board of Boundary- 
Layer Meteorology; his referee reports were perceptive and always helpful to the 
author. 

A book review by Alistair Thorn is published posthumously on page 533 of this 
issue. 

R. E. MUNN 


